
 
 

 
National Power’s Storm Team Supports Texas Power Outages 

 
Raleigh, N.C., February 19, 2021 – National Power announced it is supporting customers in 
Texas during power outages caused by Winter Storm Uri.  National Power’s Storm Team 
mobilized around the clock this week, securing fuel and mobile generators for customers in 
Texas.  These customers have mission-critical operations, including data center and 
communications infrastructure with large power loads.  National Power’s first fuel 
replenishments arrive in Texas today, providing much needed relief. 
 
Chris Hutter, National Power’s Chief Executive Officer, stated, “We are proud to support 
customers in Texas in this difficult situation.  Our Storm Team has been working tirelessly to 
secure fuel, mobile generators, and transportation in a very difficult market which is challenged 
by scarcity.  We understand mission critical operations and the urgent need in Texas and will 
continue to work to support customers for the duration of this unfortunate event.” 
 
The Company’s Storm Team can be reached at 800-729-7693, and its website is 
www.natpow.com. 


